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Good afternoon 

 

Thank you for your email. The Parish Council have brought the condition of the pavement in Lime 

Kiln Road to WSCC attention for many years, however, the condition of the footpath has not been a 

priority (the same response the Parish Council received to the condition of the footpath along the 

A281). 

 

The Parish Council have previously looked into erecting a bus shelter outside the Church of the Good 

Shepherd but the footpath is too narrow and a shelter would provide an obstruction to residents 

with mobility scooters/push chairs etc. 

 

I have written to a few residents in Golding Lane re their hedgerow encroaching on the public 

footpath, please could you provide the locations of the hedgerow and I will send a letter to the 

owners asking for the matter to be dealt with after the nesting season. 

 

I will include the contents of your email on a future agenda, but due to unexpected expenditure over 

recent years the Parish Councils reserves are well below the recommended 50% of the precept. 

 

With kind regards 

Sarah 

 

Sarah Hall  

Clerk to Nuthurst Parish Council  

Tel, 07584 308 408  

[Our emails are checked before sending but we take no responsibility for inadvertent transmission of 

viruses. We advise that email is not secure or confidential. If you have received this message in error 

you are asked to destroy it and advise us please. Our emails are confidential to the intended 

recipient, are our property and may not be utilised, copied or transmitted to third parties. This 

message confirms that it is from an authorised source. For further information please refer to the 

Privacy Policy on our website]. 

From 

Sent: 22 March 2020 15:41 

To: Sarah Hall <clerk@nuthurst-pc.co.uk> 

Subject: Mannings Heath troublesome paths etc. 

 

Hi Sarah 
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Some of the footpaths in the village are very uneven and can be dangerous to older or infirmed 

people. 

 

In particular the path way in Church road and also Goldings Lane.  

 

They really  are quite dangerous and I would think impossible for a ladies not wearing flat shoes. 

 

There are also bush canopy's above the paths which seem to get lower and lower as time goes by 

with no regular management whatsoever.  

 

I also think it is time for a bus shelter at the bus stop next to the Church of the Good Shepherd which 

is used frquently by many villagers. 

 

I realise this could be quite costly to the PC but, sincerely feel the time is right for these possible 

improvements. 

 

If you could pass these views on for discussion I would appreciate it. 

 

Trusting your well with kind regards 

 


